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Circular: 0156 
 

5 August 2021. 
 

Dear Residents, 
 

 

DOG WALKING IN THE VILLAGE. 

I would like to remind residents to ensure their dogs are on leashes when walking them in the 
Village.  Your dog is only allowed off leash on the northern side of the mongoose crossing. And 
only if your dog is a socialised dog that are not a threat to other dogs and residents in the off-
leash area. 
 
If your dog is anti-social, please ensure you have your dog on a non-retractable leash so that you 
can control your dog.  We had an incident earlier this week where an anti-social dog caused a 
resident to fall over the retractable lead.  This resident had a bad fall and broke her arm and had 
to get stitches to her face.   
 
We would hate to for this to happen again, and ask that dog walkers please be careful. 

 
Warm Regards 

 
 

Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 

 
 


